
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS DURING THE SUMMER: 
Summer Hours? 

Monday through Thursday 9:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. 
Closed on Fridays 

Please be aware that all administrators, counselors, and teachers have time off during the 
summer; your patience is appreciated. 

We will resume regular school business and hours from 8:00a-4:30p on July 27th   

 

Denton High School registration and schedule pickup? 
No official announcement has been made at this time. Please check your email or the DHS 

website for the latest information. 

 
Transcripts? 

For more information go to:  
http://www.dentonisd.org/Page/60692 

Or contact Joyce Cagle at jcagle@dentonisd.org or 940-369-2008 
You can request a transcript any time in person or by mail. 

Processed transcripts can be picked up any time Monday through Thursday from 9:00-4:00 
Walk-ins welcome during summer business hours. 

Transcripts are $2.00 each – and you must show your DL or ID. 
To download and print the request form:  

http://www.dentonisd.org/cms/lib/TX21000245/Centricity/Domain/635/Transcript%20Request%
20Form%20for%20web%20site%20A.pdf 

Please note: Our registrar is off contract during the summer until July 7th  
Transcript requests are only processed once a week during the summer. 

 
SUMMER VOE (verification of enrollment for driver’s education)? 

Walk-ins welcome. 
If you need a VOE in the summer, the school is open Monday-Thursday from 9:00-4:00 

 No waiting period! 
Please see Leslye Rosin in the main office.  

It can also be mailed to the address on file, please send email request to lrosin@dentonisd.org 

 

Pay fines or turn in school property? 
You can pay fines or turn in DHS property Monday through Thursday from 9:00-4:00. 

Walk-ins welcome. 

 

Testing and/or retesting (STAAR, TAKS, AP, PSAT, SAT, ACT) 
Contact Sherry Weatherley at sweatherley@dentonisd.org  or 940-369-2161 

 
Spring final exam make-up? 

Please contact the teacher. 

 
 



Need to speak with your Assistant Principal, counselor, or a teacher? 

Assistant Principals will be back to school on July 13th. 

Counselors will be back to school on July 13th.   
Teachers will be back to school on August 3rd.  

You can leave a voicemail or email for your Assistant Principal, counselor, or teacher and they 
will contact you as soon as possible. 

Assistant Principals 
 Students whose last names begin with the letters:  

A-C Kimberly Thaggard– kthaggard@dentonisd.org  – 940-369-2028 
D-H Joann Keeler – jkeeler@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2007 

I-N Frank Perez fperez@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2100 
O-R Matt Smith  msmith4@dentonisd.org 940-369-2005 

 S-Z Mark Goggins – mgoggins@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2004 
Counselors 

A-C Christopher Lydia - clydia@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2018 
D-H Dani Kading –dkading@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2027 

I-N Kayleen Langat klangat@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2082 
 O-R Kathleen Ashton – kashton@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2061 

S-Z Janet Farris – jfarris@dentonisd.org – 940-369-2019 
Teacher and staff directory: 

http://www.dentonisd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=1&ChannelId=486&DirectoryType=6 

 
Questions about our IB program? 

http://www.dentonisd.org/Domain/5343 
or contact Beth Hughes at bhughes@dentonisd.org or 940-369-2238 

 

Still have questions? 
Call 940-369-2000 

or 
940-369-2002 

 


